
 

 

 

 

31 October 2012 
 
 

Notice of Panel Meeting Cancellation –  
Hunter Central Coast Joint Planning Panel 

 
 

Please be advised that the Hunter Central Coast Joint Planning Panel (the 

Regional Panel) was to meet at 5.00 pm on Thursday, 15 November 2012 at 

Lake Macquarie City Council Chambers, 126-138 Main Road, Speers Point to consider 
the following development application that has been referred to the Panel for 
determination: 

 

2011HCC004 - Lake Macquarie, DA/2233/2010, Retirement Village and Road, 135A 
and 153A Marmong Street, Marmong Point and 8 Columbia Close, Woodrising 
 

Due to the additional information outstanding, the assessment report has not yet 
been finalised and this meeting is cancelled and will be rescheduled early next year. 

 
If you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 9228 

2060. 
 

 


